
Community Workshop

Please Join the City of
Albuquerque Parks and
Recreation Department
Open Space Division and
partners at a workshop
to learn more about
proposed improvements
to one of the most
popular and well-used
trail-heads in the City at
the Alameda Open
Space property.  You will
be able to provide
comments regarding
enhancements to
increase trail safety,
shade, and signage.

For more information, contact
Cheryl Somerfeldt at:
csomerfeldt@cabq.gov

Bachechi Education Center

Tuesday, Sept. 13 | 5:30 - 7:00 PM

City of Albuquerque 

Alameda Open Space Improvements

9521 Rio Grande Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114

Help us plan for this
workshop by
registering here:

Workshop
Location:

Workshop
Date:


